

Sutton Lodge of Perfection

SCOTTISH RITE BODIES

in the Valley of Salem, Massachusetts Northern Masonic Jurisdiction, U.S.A.



Jubilee Council Princes of Jerusalem

Notice of Meeting

This meeting will be held in the Salem Masonic Apartments 70 Washington St., Salem, MA 01970



Emmanuel Chapter of Rose Croix

Ladies and Guests Night

Friday, June 14, 2024

DINNER RESERVATIONS

For dinner reservations, return the postcard enclosed, or use the Valley's reservation email rsvp@valleyofsalem.org, or call John Maihos at 978-804-7143.



LADIES AND GUESTS NIGHT

FRIDAY, JUNE 14, 2024

Salem Masonic Apartments 70 Washington Street, Salem, Massachusetts

5:15 PM

Social Period

5:45 PM

Brief Business Meeting

Hear the reports of the Nominating Committees and the election of officers for Sutton Lodge of Perfection, Jubilee Council, Princes of Jerusalem and Emmanuel Chapter of Rose Croix

Admit guests, Presentation of Awards

6:15 PM

Social Period

7:00 PM **Dinner**

All are guests of the Valley. Dress is casual. Summer BBQ - Brisket, BBQ Chicken, Pulled Pork Related sides.

Dessert - Peach Cobbler

After Dinner Entertainment: The Melody Makers



THE MELODY MAKERS

Featuring **Rick Broughton**, son of our own Bro. Glover Broughton, 32°, MSA, on acoustic guitar and **Brian Ware** on ukulele, this local North Shore band from Marblehead are regular performers at weddings, graduations and special events and functions. They may often be found performing at the Salem Waterfront Hotel, Harbor Light Inn in Marblehead and other local establishments. The Melody Makers specialize in classic songs from the Beatles to Eric Clapton and Tom Petty.



V

SUTTON LODGE OF PERFECTION

Michael L. Guiffre Thrice Potent Master 163 Lynnfield Street Peabody, MA 01960 978-223-3957 michaelguiffre@gmail.com

Timothy J. Reagan, 32°	Deputy Master
Dana A. Burke, 32°	Senior Warden
Wrbasy Ramirez, 32°	Junior Warden
William W. Cicci, 32°	Captain of the Guard

JUBILEE COUNCIL

PRINCES OF JERUSALEM

Bro. Timothy J. Doane, 32° Sovereign Prince 591 Lower Guinea Rd., Lebanon, ME 04027-4515 978-873-0604 mfdtd32@yahoo.com

Shaun J. Flanagan, 32°	High Priest
Evangelos Liapis, 32°	Senior Warden
Joseph M. Caci, 32°	Master of Ceremonies

EMMANUEL CHAPTER

OF ROSE CROIX

William W. Cicci Most Wise Master 59 Essex Street, #2 Beverly, MA 01915 978-401-1861

Bro.william.cicci@gmail.com

Nicholas A.J. Collins, 32°	Senior Warden
Eugene A. Haley, 32°	Junior Warden
Ill James F. Fergola, 33°, MSA, HGA°	Orator
Joshua S. Gigliotti, 32°	Master of Ceremonies
Daniel E. Burns, 32°	Captain of the Guard
Howard S. VanDyke, 32*	Pursuivant
Alex G. Becket, 32°	Pursuivant

ELECTED OFFICERS, ALL THREE BODIES

Bro. John J. Maihos, 32° Secretary 27 Pearl Street, Beverly, MA 01915 978-804-7143 jmaihos@outlook.com

Ill.'. Mason W. Russell, 33°.....Treasurer

APPOINTED OFFICERS, ALL THREE BODIES

Vacant	Hospitaler
Vacant	Commissary
David L. Cross, 32°, MSA	Master of Wardrobe
Robert J. Marcaurelle, 32° Asst. Master of Wardrobe	
Vacant	Tyler

Living Past Thrice Potent Masters

Ill.: Mark A. Ginsberg, 33° Ill.: Mark C. Lebeau, 33° Ill.: Richard L. Wise, 33° Ill.: James M. McCulloch, II, 33° Bro. Stark J. Peterson, 32°

Living Past Sovereign Princes

Ill.: Philip F. Reed, 33° Ill.: Dana Lemieux, 33° Ill.: James M. McCulloch, II, 33° Bro. Timothy G. Loring, 32° Bro. Ray F. Randall, 32°

Living Past Most Wise Masters

Ill.: Clifton P. Elliott, 33°
Ill.: J. Gregory A. Hill, 33°
Bro. Robert L. Wade, 32°
Ill.: Donald M. Moran, 33°
Ill.: John R. Elwell, 33°
Bro. Jonathan F. Morley, 32°
Bro. John J. Maihos, 32°
Bro. John J. Maihos, 32°

ALLEGIANCE

The Bodies of the Scottish Rite sitting in the Valley of Salem, Massachusetts, acknowledge and yield allegiance to the Supreme Council, 33°, Ancient Accepted Scottish Rite of Freemasonry for the Northern Masonic Jurisdiction of the United States of America, whose Grand East is in the Town of Lexington, Massachusetts and whose officers are:

Ill.:Walter F. Wheeler, 33°, Sovereign Grand Commander Ill.: Scott D. Inglis, 33°, Deputy for Massachusetts Ill.:G. Michael Morris, 33°, Grand Treasurer General Ill.:Douglas R. Policastro, 33°, Grand Secretary General

Active Members for Massachusetts

- Ill.. Scott D. Inglis, 33°, Deputy for Massachusetts
- Ill.. Donald M. Moran, 33°
- Ill.: George F. Hamilton, 33°
- Ill.. Winthrop L. Hall, 33° Emeritus
- Ill.. C. William Lakso, 33° Emeritus
- Ill.. Robert W. Clarke, 33° Emeritus
- Ill... Ralph I. Sewall, 33° Emeritus Ill... Robert E. Godbout, Jr., 33° Emeritus
- Ill.: Donald G. Hicks, Jr., 33° Emeritus
- Ill.. Peter R. Smith, 33°, MSA Emeritus
- Ill.: Robert C. Schremser, 33°, MSA

Deputy's Representative - Valley of Salem

Ill.: Richard L. Wise, 33°

IMPORTANT NOTICE

The Illustrious Deputy for Massachusetts has directed that all members be required to show their membership cards on entering the Lodge Room.

From the Heads of the Bodies



SUTTON LODGE OF PERFECTION

Michael L. Guiffre, 32° Thrice Potent Master

Brethren,

These last two years have passed with a swiftness that I can scarcely believe. The year to follow is looking like it will pass much the same.

I would like to thank and acknowledge all those that have made my first two years in the East of Sutton Lodge of Perfection the joy that it has been. To the brothers that participated in the degrees, thank you for all your hard work and support. I know how busy everyone's schedule is and still so many of you were able to show up to rehearsals even on

extremely short notice. It is a credit to you all. Thank you to the 33rd's, MSA's, secretary, treasurer, officers, committee members, workers and helpers who have worked tirelessly both out front and behind the scenes. Finally I'd like to thank all the Brethren on the sidelines for showing up every month bringing the brotherhood and camaraderie that fuels all it.

I'm looking forward to the coming year and please take advantage of the upcoming events. I hope to see all of you there!

Fraternally yours, Michael L. Guiffre, 32°, Thrice Potent Master



JUBILEE COUNCIL Princes of Jerusalem

On the Level Timothy J. Doane, 32° Sovereign Prince

Dear Brethren,

I am amazed at how fast three years has come and gone. Being your Sovereign Prince has been a honor that holds a place in my heart. Thank you for your trust and support during my time. I heard many years ago that you should leave things better than you found it. And I only hope I have done just that.

To the officers and cast members that put their time and effort into making the degrees the best we could do, Thank You!

We will be enjoying a great evening with friendship and brotherly love at our last meeting of this season. We are planning an awards night for those brothers that have accomplished milestones in their Masonic careers.

We will be welcoming back Louise for our dinner, as she has been healing after a surgery, as well as the Melody Makers for our entertainment.

Please come out and enjoy the evening. I hope to see you all there.

Thank you again for a great three years!

The Valley under the leadership of Ill Mark Lebeau is in the process of putting together a sunset cruise out of Salem. We are looking to do it late July and/or later August. We will have more to follow as we get more answers. This is going to be a District wide event.

Please keep this in mind as we make plans this summer.

Fraternally, Timothy J. Doane, 32°, Sovereign Prince



EMMANUEL CHAPTER Brethren,

OF **ROSE CROIX**

William Cicci, 32° Most Wise Master

Well this Masonic year flew by it seems. It has been an honor and a fun time being MWM for the Valley. I'm looking forward to the future of **Emmanuel Chapter of Rose Croix.**

I am proud of the officers of Rose Croix and the work and dedication they have put into the Chapter and the Valley and I want to extend my personal thanks to them for all they done

I also want to thank all of you for the support I have received over this past year. It has made my job that much easier and enjoyable.

I hope you all have a safe and restful time of relaxation over the summer and wish you and your families all the best. William Cicci, 32°, Most Wise Master

From the Secretary



John J. Maihos Secretary

Brethren,

Abbott Scholarships and Valley of Salem Scholarships

It was a pleasure to see so many applicants for the Abbott Scholarships pass by my desk. The aspirations and accomplishments of Masonic family youth are encouraging. We are currently in the planningstages of our annual scholar ship dinner and at this point, we have a date a place selected. We will meet to celebrate our scholar ship recipients on July 25 at the Hawthorne Hotel. An invitation to those eligible to attend will be sent out in late June or early July.

Our Connection to Blue Lodge

There's nothing that we can do to improve our ranks without first improving the ranks of Blue Lodge. I am reminded that the Grand Lodge will have a one-day class on Saturday, October 19, 2024, in Worcester. If you know of good men who would benefit, as you have benefited, from our great fraternity, it might be good to subtly gauge their interest. We do not recruit, but we all have our ways to initiate conversation.

Beyond Blue Lodge

We've all heard the saying, "If we build it, they will come." Frankly, I don't buy it. We have built a strong and vibrant Valley in Salem, but we've got to ASK men to join us. This is why Blue Lodge Ambassadors, and a Membership Chairman for the Valley are so essential. If this is your calling, please talk to me or any of the heads of our bodies. With so much to offer in Salem, there is no reason to have people travel further than they need to enjoy the further light in freemasonry.

Housekeeping

Please help keep our records up to date. If you have a new mailing address, phone number or email address, please let me know. It is my hope in the future to offer the notice electronically, and the better the data, the better we will be able to communicate with you.

Thank you for your involvement in Scottish Rite Freemasonry.

Fraternally, John Maihos, Valley Secretary